## Be Your Best Self

RKN/MDA 20 January 2021



Dear Parent/Carer (Student)

## Post 16 Provision - Tadcaster Grammar School Sixth Form

I know that, with the cancellation of the summer exam series, all our fantastic Year 11 students will undoubtedly be feeling just a little uncertain and anxious about their future. Knowing that they have applied to our Sixth Form for their post 16 provision will give some sense of stability and hopefully give them something to look forward to starting in September.

Since September this academic year, we have been very proud that all of our lessons were in school with no lost study time. During this lockdown the quality of our Sixth Form remote learning has been of the highest standard, with many lessons being live to further engage our learners.

With this in mind, we are maintaining our deadline date for Sixth Form applications of **29th January 2021**. Applications can be made via the link <u>Here</u>

To further support our students, I am sharing a video from our current students, sharing their positive experiences Here. In addition, a number of subjects are offering live G-meets with students to answer any questions they may have following the taster days or to gain further information about the courses we offer. I have shared the timetable with students and will notify them if any additional subjects are added Here

Once the application closes we will be contacting all those who have applied and will set up a meeting with a member of the leadership team to talk them through the next steps and explain the other amazing opportunities our Sixth Form will be able to offer them.

Remember - do not delay your application because you are not sure about your subject choices. Most prospective sixth formers will change their subject choices as they approach the September start date.

I look forward to working with you and your child in the next part of their academic life.

Yours sincerely,

RMKnappa

Mrs R Knapton

Assistant Headteacher: Director of Sixth Form

